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# March 17, 1994

Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. R. Pleniewicz

Site Vice President
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
22712 206th Avenue North
Cordova, IL 61242

Dear Mr. Pleniewicz:
4

SUBJECT: QUAD CITIES SYSTEMS BASED INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL INSPECTION
(SBICI)

I would like to inform you that the system based instrumentation and control
inspection (SBICI) at the Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2,-
previously scheduled for the weeks of May 31, June 13, and June 27, 1994, has
been postponed. You will be notified in the future by separate letter when
this inspection will be performed.

,

If you have any questions regarding the inspection, please contact me at
(708) 829-9731.-

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL W!ED BY GE0FrREY 6. 91550Y

Geoffrey C. Wright, Chief
Engineering Branch

cc: L. O. DelGeorge, Vice President
Nuclear Oversight and Regulatory Services

G. Campbell, Station Manager
N. Chrissotimos, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory

Services Manager
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, laSalle

Dresden, Quad Cities
Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist, Public

Utilities Division
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
D. P. Norkin, NRR/RSIB
State liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission
T. O. Martin, RIII

bcc: PUBLIC IE01
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[--------SEE PREVIOUS CONCURRENCES---------] \M
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" March 17, 1994

Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. R. Pleniewicz

Site Vice President
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
22712 206th Avenue North
Cordova, IL 61242

Dear Mr. Pleniewicz:

SUBJECT: QUAD CITIES SYSTEMS BASED INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL INSPECTION
(SBICI)

I would like to inform you that the system based instrumentation and control
inspection (SBICI) at the Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station Units 1 and 2,
previously scheduled for the weeks of May 31, June 13, and June 27, 1994, has
been postponed. You wi.ll be notified in the future by separate letter when
this inspection will be performed.

If you have any questions regarding the inspection, please contact Mr. Ron
Gardner (708) 829-9751 or Mr. David Butler (708) 829-9720 of my staff.

Sincerely,

Geoffrey E. Grant, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: L. O. DelGeorge, Vice President
Nuclear Oversight and Regulatory Services

G. Campbell, Station Manager
N. Chrissotimos, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory

Services Manager
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspectors, LaSalle

Dresden, Quad Cities
Richard Hubbard
Nathan Schloss, Economist, Public

Utilities Division
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
D. P. Norkin, NRR/RSIB
State Liaison Officer
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission
T. O. Martin, RIII

bcc: PUBLIC IE01
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